
 

 

18th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 3 Portals to the Past Workshop 
 
Our topic this half term is ‘The Stone Age’, so to consolidate our learning, on Thursday 9th February 

2017, we are taking part in an exciting Portals to the Past workshop! The workshop will run for the 

whole day and provides children with an experience designed to stimulate and encourage a love of 

history, providing a real hands-on experience of the past, delivered by experienced historical 

recreationists!  

 

To ensure a real-life Stone Age experience, we encourage your child to come dressed in Stone 

Age clothing…Anything from tatty brown fabric to full faux fur will make the experience more realistic 

and enjoyable for the children! 

 

A contribution of £5.00 to help cover the cost of the workshop would be greatly appreciated. If we do 

not receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school. 

 

Please return your slip and contribution to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 

amount enclosed and workshop name by Friday 3rd February. Alternatively, payment can be made via 

SIMS Agora.  

 

We look forward to going back in time at Oswald Road…see you in the Stone Age! 

 

Kind Regards,  

Satnam Singh, Wendy Gibson, Kelly Grant and Fia Ogunyemi 

Year 3 Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 3 Portals to the Past Workshop 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: _____________  
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Portals to the Past workshop.   [  ]  
 

I enclose a contribution of £5.00        [  ]  
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ______________ 


